

Dec 2011

Remember the annual Christmas Party at the Adrien's. December 10th. Hope you got your reservations in.

Nov 19th, Gator Field

The Florida Flying Gators Fall Fly-In had a great turn out. EAA Chapter 534 members started it off cooking the pancakes, sausage and lots of coffee!





One of our newest members, Sandra Bevan, is currently working on her pilot's license. One of the ultralight owners Dennis Day was able to give her a birds-eye view flying over the field!



Chapter 534 Newsletter 2

For Sale and For Rent at Florida Flying Gator's Airfield

We welcome new memberships to our flying club

Contact: Alan Resnick Pres@flyinggators.com 407-493-8597

Aircraft for Sale

TM-5

2 place tandem, 0-200A zero time. All Metal (flush rivets), electric trim, electric flaps with wheel skirts (new) and Mode-C.

Contact: Earl Johns 352-343-4564

Earl is offering a finder's fee to anyone who can find him a buyer.

Don't Worry About what others Think
They don't do it often



CAP/EAA BLDG., LEESBURG INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

8807 Airport Boulevard, Leesburg, Florida 34788
MEETS – 9 A.M. 4th Saturday each month.
President – Robert Vaughn 352.293.7801
Vice President – David Pierce 407.469.0014
Treasurer – Ed Cihoski 352.323.1712
Secretary – John Weber 352.787.5879
Membership Chair – Bill Condermann 352.357.1204
Program Chair – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Flight Adviser – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Technical Counselor – 352.483.4642
Young Eagle Coordinator– Charles Schnitzlien

Meets- 9 A.M. the Last Saturday of each month.

Newsletter Editor - Dale Cornelius -352-360-2654

Chapter 534 Newsletter 3